
 

HAVE YOUR SAY! 

 

BROOKMILL PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG) 

 

We are interested in attracting new members for our PPG who meet 

quarterly. 

PPG’s are a route for patients to meet to advise and inform the Practice on 

what matters most to patients and to help identify solutions to problems. 

PPG’s are voluntary and each and every contribution is appreciated and 

valued. 

GREAT IDEAS COME WHEN WE ALL WORK TOGETHER! 

YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERNCE IN YOUR PRACTICE!! 

 

Please contact Julie Connell the Office Manager if you are interested in 

joining our PPG. 

 

 

 


